Let me state what I believe are the major thrusts of this document:

1. Direct the document to JTC 1 to use as additional input to SC 2, and to SC 2/WG 2.  Send to SC 2 for information (because SC 2 does not meet until after JTC 1 Plenary).  Send to SC 2/WG 2 for consideration at its September meeting.

2. State that we want to continue to use the project subdivision process for amendments where SC 2 is confident that the communities of interest (a) are involved, (b) have reached consensus on a proposal, and (c) intend to use the proposed new encoding in 10646.  However, where SC 2 cannot identify knowledgeable experts or the communities of interest, the NP process should be used to identify the communities of interest to develop and reach consensus for the new set of characters and ordering.

3. Provide guidelines for initiating formal work (under project subdivision versus NP) to encode a new set of characters or new script.

